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Case # EX-2010-0169. The Sierra Club thanks PSC for requiring all eligible renewable 
energy be sold to Mo customers, and ask you to retain this language. Due to unequal 
bargaining power between utilities and small residential and business customers, the 
price of customer-generated RECs may sink too low unless market is closely supervised. 
We urge you to closely supervise S-REC prices offered in Standard Offer Contracts. 
Virginia Harris, Conservation Committee Chair, Mo Chapter, Sierra Club 


